Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 4:32 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Fisher, Sheila; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Fulks, Brett

Subject: RE: Emerald PWU 20 62H_15bbl brine water release_10.31.15

Good Afternoon,
NMSLO concurs with NMOCD on closure.

Thank you,

Amber Groves

Remediation Specialist

Field Operations Division
(575)392-3697
(575)263-3209 cell

New Mexico State Land Office
2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117
Hobbs, NM 88260
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From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 4:00 PM

To: Fisher, Sheila <Sheila.Fisher@dvn.com>; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD <Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us>
Cc: Fulks, Brett <Brett.Fulks@dvn.com>; Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>

Subject: RE: Emerald PWU 20 62H_15bbl brine water release_10.31.15

RE: Devon Energy * Emerald PWU 20 62H * 2RP-3377 * DOR: 10/31/15

Brett & Sheila,

Your request for closure of the above referenced release is approved.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local

laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.



Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210

0O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Fisher, Sheila [mailto:Sheila.Fisher@dvn.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 8:41 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Cc: Fulks, Brett

Subject: Emerald PWU 20 62H_15bbl brine water release_10.31.15

Good Morning,

Attached please find the Final C-141 for the 15bbl brine water release at the Emerald PWU 20 62H on
10.31.2015.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.
Thank you,

Shelw Fisher
Field Admin Support
Production
B-Schedule

Devon Energy Corporation
PO Box 250

Artesia, NM 88211

575 748 1829 Direct

devon

Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended
recipient(s), are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of all or any
portion of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system.
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